

SCHOOL LANE CHARTER SCHOOL

March 7, 2022

Dear SLCS DP parents,

First, allow me to introduce myself. My name is Dave Pope, I am in my second year at SLCS as an MYP Biology and DP Environmental Systems and Societies teacher. I am reaching out to discuss a trip in the summer of 2022 that will give our DP students an opportunity to immerse themselves in real world scientific studies.

I am in the process of organizing an excursion for DP students to the Hurricane Island Center for Science and Leadership located off the coast of Rockland, Maine. The purpose of this excursion will be to allow students to apply what they are studying in their DP courses in the real world. Throughout the experience, students will be able to conduct research for the extended essays and do or get ideas for the CAS projects.

On Wednesday March 9th at 6:00 P.M., I will be holding an information session with DP students and parents to discuss the activities, schedule, and of course, the cost for Hurricane Island in the School Lane library.

If you have any questions about the information session or to RSVP, please contact me at dpope@schoollane.org. I look forward to meeting with you about this exciting opportunity.

Sincerely,

David Pope, M.Ed.